
 

To Whom It May Concern        May 2012 

Amazon Developments  & Recent Works in Knightsbridge Village Trim 

 

We wish to confirm that Amazon Developments have recently completed the fit-out of part of an 

existing Primary Care Centre, for use as a General Practitioner (GP) suite.  The project also consisted 

of the provision of an additional circa 50 spaces. 

 

This project presented particular difficulties, insofar as the Primary Care Centre was in continuous 

operation.  It was also located within an existing retirement village, with a very busy nursing home 

and independent living units.  Amazon Development handled these issues in a professional manner, 

and ensured the works were planned out in advance to avoid any unnecessary disruption to occupants 

of the village. 

 

We  found Amazon to be professional in their approach, and they completed the works on time and 

to budget.  They complied with the specification, and the GP’s who have occupied the area are 

particularly pleased with the end result.  We would have no hesitation in considering Amazon 

Developments for future works. 

 

We wish to note the above comments are based on our experience of Amazon Developments on that 

project in Trim, for which Feasible acted as Project Manager. 

 

 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

Sent by email and correspondingly no signature 

Michael White  

 
 

mwhite@feasible.ie/ 087 2453260 
 

 

 

 

  


